
 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  BOARD MEMBERS 

FROM: MARY ANN GEMMILL, SUPERINTENDENT 

DATE: JANUARY 18, 2019 

RE: VISIT TO NOLENSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL, WEDNESDAY, 
JANUARY 23, 2019 

There will be a gathering of the members of the Board of Education of 
Christian County and the Superintendent on Wednesday, January 23, 
2019 at a site visit to Nolensville High School in Nolensville, 
Tennessee.  No items of business will be discussed or voted upon at 
the gathering 
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